Gesendet: Samstag, 6. August 2022 09:23 Betreff: Hiroshima Peace Declaration 2022
Dear Friends of Mayors for Peace,
I hope this email finds you well.
Let us express our heartfelt gratitude for your continued support for the activities of Mayors for Peace.
Marking 77 years since the atomic bombing of Hiroshima, Mayor Matsui of Hiroshima delivered this year's Peace Declaration at the Hiroshima Peace Memorial Ceremony today. Please find attached the Peace Declaration. It would be most appreciated if you would kindly help us foster and expand international public opinion through widely sharing the declaration.
The Peace Declaration is also available on the City of Hiroshima website:
https://www.city.hiroshima.lg.jp/site/english/158103.html
The video of Mayor Matsui delivering the Peace Declaration has been posted on the following page:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W-lcO4WQzd4&list=PL1IFDP-3zM-MIOjhTWb1LUK6DcXiG7_vi&index=3
We close with best wishes for your continued good health and happiness.
Sincerely,
Yoko Miyamoto

Von: Mayors for Peace

Director

Mayors for Peace Secretariat

1-5 Nakajima-cho, Naka-ku, Hiroshima

730-0811 JAPAN

Tel: +81-82-242-7821 Fax: +81-82-242-7452

Email: mayorcon@pcf.city.hiroshima.jp

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Mayors4Peace (@Mayors4Peace)

Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/mayorsforpeace/ (@mayorsforpeace)